
Town Manager’s Update 
July 20, 2017

 
 
Announcements 
 

• The Merrimack Police and Parks and Recreation Departments are once again teaming up to 
celebrate National Night Out at Abbie Griffin Park on Tuesday, August 1st from 6:30 pm-
10:00 pm.  There will be fun and games and the Parks and Recreation Department will be 
holding a free movie night showing the movie, Moana, which will begin at 8:30 pm.  Please 
join us and be part of this community event.   

 
Town Manager’s Report 
 

• The Merrimack Police Department will be continuing to show a presence on conservation 
land with patrols and the Merrimack Police volunteers. 
 

 


